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Membership is open to all retired workers in 
the Lower Mainland. Meetings are usually 

held on the second Wednesday of each 
month. The meetings are very informal and 
we make them interesting by trying to get a 

guest speaker on a topic that relates to 
seniors. 

In the open forum there is a free exchange of 
information and debate. The meetings last 

up to two hours with plenty of time to 
socialize with old workmates and new friends. 
We combine a luncheon meeting every third 
month and a dinner dance once a year. Our 

meetings end with a 50/50 draw and 
attendance prizes. Yearly membership dues 
are twenty dollars ($20) or two dollars ($2) a 

month. 

As CAW Retirees, you remain members of 
your Local and we encourage your 

attendance and participation in your Local's 
regular meetings. 

2012 Upcoming 

Meeting Dates 
January 11*̂ 

February 8**" (luncheon mtg.) 

March 16̂^ (Annual Dinner/Dance) 

April 11*'' 

May-9*'' 

June 13*̂ (luncheon mtg.) 

July/August - annual vacation period 

September 12**̂ (luncheon mtg.) 

October 10*'' 

November 14*̂ 

December 12**̂ (luncheon + annual 
Christmas choir) 

All meetings are on Wednesdays 


